High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,



Harvest Service Holy Trinity Church Friday 4th October 2024 2:30-3pm

The children and staff at High Littleton Church of England Primary School would like you to join us in our annual Harvest Festival. Parents are welcome to join us for this event, however only children in Otter and Robin will be contributing to the main service.

This year, we will be supporting the **Somer Valley Foodbank.** We would appreciate food donations to support the foodbank. For further information on the food items that they need, you can visit the <u>Somer Valley Foodbank website</u> for more information.

Please bring any donations to your child's classroom on the morning of Friday, 4th October.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting the school.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Griffith Headteacher

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12











